

Paw Prints

September 4, 2019

We pray to our Heavenly Father for a fantastic year at Racine Christian School. And we pray God's Blessings on all associated with our school: students, parents, teachers, and board members. We invite you and your child(ren) to join us as we explore the theme "The Non-Avengers" Eph. 4:32

Welcome!

Alison VanEe our K-8 P.E. teacher and

Sam English our K-8 Art teacher!!

We are happy you are here!

Spiritwear orders are due Friday, Sept. 6. The flyer and order form are on the school website under Parents > Spiritwear or paper copies can be picked up from the office.

Save the date for the 17th annual RCS Apple Pie Sale on October 5! We will be making 2000+ delicious

Advanced Dates

Sat. Sept. 14----Mt. Pleasant Days (RCS will have a booth, stop and see us)

Tues. Sept. 17----Picture Day **Fri. Sept. 20----**Movie night / PTO Meeting

Fri. Oct. 4 & Sat. Oct. 5----Apple Pie Sale

Thurs. Oct. 17----Family Game Night

Thurs. Oct. 24-Fri. Oct. 25---Teacher In-Service NO SCHOOL

Hot Lunch - September 6

Cheese Pizza from Infusino's
Salad
Pineapple
Birthday Cake for Mr. Van Der Puy's
birthday!!

Lunch is \$2. Each extra slice of pizza is an additional \$1

Hot Lunch is paid for via a Prepaid Lunch Punch Card that can be purchased from the school office. Each punch card is \$10. Punch cards will be kept in the school office (to avoid being lost) and punched after the student takes dutch apple pies again this year. All hands are needed to make this important fundraiser a success!

Each family is asked to work at least 1 shift. You can find volunteer and ordering information on our website www.racinechristianschool.com under Parents > Apple Pie Sale or pick up forms from the school office.

We are still looking for individuals interested in chairing or co-chairing the Pie Sale going forward. It has been a blessing and a lot of fun organizing the Pie Sale for the past 9 years but it is time to pass the torch. The Pie Sale is a very important fundraiser for our school - if you are interested in learning more about chairing the sale, right now would be the perfect time to start as preparations for this year's sale are underway. Contact Christina at schooloffice@racinechristianschool.c om

If you have a lead on a <u>refrigerated</u> or <u>freezer truck</u> that RCS could use the weekend of the sale, please let the office know.

We are so excited that we were able to purchase 25 new Chromebooks for the computer lab from the money raised at our spring Auction! Stop in the lab and check them out!

their lunch. You will be notified when your child's punch card has 1 lunch remaining on it.

TRIP Orders that were placed by Sun. Sept. 1 can be picked up on Fri. Sept. 6. Next order date is Fri. Sept. 6 by 9:30am. Questions call Aubrey Van Swol at 262-412-0435.

Girls Volleyball

Practice Tues. 9/3 4:15-5:30pm B Squad (grades 5&6) 5:15-7:00pm A Squad (grades 7&8)

Practice Thurs. 9/5 4:15-5:30pm B Squad (grades 5&6) 5:15-7:00pm A Squad (grades 7&8)

Practice Tues 9/10 4:15-5:30pm B Squad (grades 5&6) 5:15-7:00pm A Squad (grades 7&8)

GAME! Thurs. 9/12 @ WI Lutheran School (734 Villa St) B Squad 5pm A Squad 6pm

We have a few students that do not have **bussing** yet this school year. The good news...RUSD
Transporation is working on it and we expect it to be resolved soon.
We will keep following up and will notify you when we hear something. You will also receive the bus information in the mail from RUSD Transportation.

Thank you to Jared and Jacob Kramer for all their hard work cleaning the school this summer and getting it ready for a new school year!

Please turn in the pink Emergency Card and the yellow Immunization Record to the office as soon as possible. If you need additional copies, just let the office know and we can send them home with your child.

Your child can get a carton of **milk** everyday at lunchtime for \$5 for the entire school year. Your child should order from their teacher.

Parents - please try NOT to bring fast food meals at lunchtime. If you would like to treat your child to lunch, you can sign them out at the office and take them to a near-by restaurant. Thank you for your cooperation.

Student bus tracker app will not be ready at the beginning of the school year due to the changeover in bus companies. They will be working to make it active as soon as possible, but just for this year it may take up to January 1st for it to be functional. We will notify you when it is working.

A **School Directory** is in the works and will be sent home with students in the near future. If you have an address, email, or phone number change let the office know.

Continue to **clip Box Tops** - These are valuable to our library! You can also download the Box Top app and scan your store receipt and instantly add Box Tops to your school's earnings online - no more clipping!

LUNCHROOM SUPERVISION
Is needed from 12:10 - 1:25pm daily.
Please consider signing up by calling
or stopping in the office. WE NEED
YOUR HELP!

Tues. 9/3 OPEN Wed. 9/4 OPEN Thurs. 9/5 OPEN Fri. 9/6 OPEN 9/13/2019 *|MC:SUBJECT|*





Mission Statement

To provide covenant youth with instruction that is fully in harmony with the Word of God, and that will equip them to serve God effectively in His World.

Paw Print Announcements must be to the school office by 11am on Fridays

Our mailing address is:

schooloffice@racinechristianschool.com